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Dear Parents, 

 

Our Halloween party was as fun as 

ever. It is always great to see the 

children dressed up and exploring the 

‘scary’ activities! We hope everyone 

enjoyed the party! 

 

 

We have been really lucky to secure seats 

at two shows this term! In October, we 

made our way to the Academy of 

Performing Arts to see the ABA production 

of ‘Dear Zoo’. So many of the children were 

familiar with the story which made it all the more 

enjoyable! Next up, our K2-K3 children will go to see 

‘Father Christmas’. We hope this will be the perfect 

way to get everyone into the Christmas spirit!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Town Medical Centre will be joining us 

on Friday 30th November between 10.00am 

and 11.00am to provide the Influenza 

Vaccination. For children that require 2 doses 

of the vaccination, NTMC will also come to 

school on Friday 11th January 2019. Letters 

with more information will be sent out shortly.  

 

 

 

Our first Parent-Teacher meeting of this school year 

will take place on Friday 23rd November. The meeting 

schedule has now been confirmed and sent to 

everyone. On this day, please be reminded that school 

is closed for all children. We look forward to seeing 

you then! 

 

 

 

 

As you know, the Jing Jing team will complete The 

Twins hike as part of our ‘Teachers’ Hike Challenge’. 

Training is well underway as we prepare for the big 

challenge on Saturday 24th November.  

Our aim is to gain enough sponsorship to purchase 

five air purifiers for maximum impact on the air 

quality within our school. So far, we have raised 

enough funds to purchase three units, and we’re well 

on our way to the fourth. We are incredibly grateful to 

everyone for their support and generosity! If anyone 

is yet to submit their sponsorship, please do so by 

Monday 19th November. Wish us luck! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As the weather is getting cooler, our Winter Uniform 

is now available for purchase from Ms Fion. On the 

inevitable cold days ahead, please be mindful that 

your child will be active at school therefore dressing 

him/her in many layers of clothing is not necessary. 

Instead, please feel free to place an additional 

cardigan or jacket inside his/her school bag. 

 
 

 

As Christmas is rapidly approaching, our K1-K3 will 

soon begin practising this years Nativity performance. 

We are all very excited to be re-visiting the lovely 

‘Busy, Busy Bethlehem’. While our Kindergarten 

children are busy practising, our Nursery children will 

be learning a number of lovely, 

festive songs to sing at our Nursery 

Sing-Along! 

We hope these events bring lots of 

festive cheer to you all!  

 


